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| am objecting to the waste incinerator to be built in Eastern Creek.

| have lived in St Clair for 30 years and have found that in the last decade we have had to contend with
waste tips, Recycling plants and all sorts of things built in our area that cause problems every day.

We have a constant stench that covers the area and the EPA cannot determine which facility is causing
the problem. We need to ring the EPA on a daily basis to get some sort of action with no avail.

St Clair and Erskine Park are very large residential areas with a huge population. We feel we have
become a dumping ground for anything that nobody else wants. We should not have to put up with any
more pollution in our area. On certain nights we have to close all our windows and doors due to the
stench from the tips and recycling plants.

With the intention of building the new airport and with the increase of trucks, traffic etc on the road,
the area cannot accommodate any more traffic. The local roads have not been built to accommodate
the increase in traffic.

It is becoming impossible to move around the area now with the new industrial centre opening more
and more factories every day.

| really hope you consider this objection.



